
 

 

December 3, 2007 

 

MEMORANDUM TO:  Luis A. Reyes  
Executive Director for Operations  

FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/   

SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMGBJ -07-0005 – INCREASING 
THE TRANSPARENCY OF NRC’S PUBLIC MEETINGS 

The staff should consider webstreaming every public meeting where the staff anticipates 
significant public interest unless feasibility constraints prevent them from doing so in a particular 
instance.  The staff should provide a cost estimate to the Commission to implement this 
webstreaming. 
 
The staff’s cost estimate should include potential costs for the transport and setup of the 
equipment for webstreaming public meetings.  In addition, staff should evaluate how much 
equipment would be needed based on NRC’s recent experience of holding concurrent meetings 
in different locations, and consider our experience in webstreaming Commission meetings.   
 

(EDO)     (SECY Suspense:  3/28/08) 
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